
Kathy Gillis Memorial Scholarship 

Kathy Gillis was our distinguished WIUM Key Club District Administrator from 2003-2018.  

Amongst her many great qualities, Kathy was a champion for Key Club being a welcoming 

platform for students to use their passion for service to grow their leadership skills.  Kathy once 

said, “Key Club needs students and students need Key Club.” While Kathy greatly enjoyed 

working with all students, she had a special place in her heart for the students who found a 

needed home with Key Club.  To Kathy, growth in Key Club did not necessarily mean growth in 

leadership roles or positions, but rather personal growth and confidence through service to 

others. 

Students may be nominated for this one $1,000 scholarship by their Faculty Advisor, Kiwanis 

Advisor, or another member of the Kiwanis Family.  The nomination letter must demonstrate a 

student’s personal growth and growth in Key Club throughout their time in Key Club.  

Please keep nomination letters to one page in length. 

 


